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BY E-MAIL
June 21, 2011

Hossein Hashemzadeh, Deputy Division Chief
Video Division

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th St. SW.

Washington DC 20554

Re: John A. Franklin & Commonwealth Stations
Dear Hossein:

Attached is a signed order from a Delaware state court judge that shows that
John Franklin does not now and never has had a majority ownership interest in or the
ability to control the corporate actions of any of the Commonwealth entities. Based on
this judgment, we respectfully request that the following licenses and permits which were
cancelled as a result of a communication from Mr. Franklin that he did not have authority
to make, be reinstated:

W14DK-D, Dagsboro, DE, fac id. 182696 (permit for new station — BNPDTL-
20090825BMN),

New channel 12, Dagsboro, DE, fac id 183118 (application for new station
BNPDVL-20090901AAIl — dismissed because deficiency letter from FCC was received
by Franklin and never responded to. Commonwealth will amend as requested within 30
days of reinstatement);

WLWP-LP, Millsboro, DE, fac id 49973 (licensed facility on analog Channel 4),

WBLP-LP, Ocean City, MD, fac id 49972 (licensed facility on analog Channel
22),

WEWE-LP, Sussex County, DE, fac id 49974 (licensed facility on analog
Channel 24); and

W18BN, Scranton, PA, fac id 12564 (licensed facility on analog Channel 18
which requires only dismissal of a pending assignment application filed without authority
by Mr. Franklin). ‘
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There is one additional facility in Pennsylvania that will be addressed under separate
cover.

For the licensed facilities, Commonwealth is working on assembling
documentation to demonstrate that the stations have been operational and at no time
were they off the air for more than 365 consecutive days. That will be submitted as it is
gathered for each station. For the construction permits for new stations, we are
hopefully they can be reinstated immediately and the necessary amendment will be filed
within 30 days for Channel 12 in Dagsboro, DE (fac id183118).

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely yours,

LT ey

Scott C. Cinnamon




